
From: Alan Fat 
Sent: 09 July 2014 22:34 
To: Dempsey, Matthew 
Cc: Planning 
Subject: Re 2014/4332/P Heath Dams 

I object in the strongest terms to this scheme. 

It is grossly out of proportion to any realistic risk. 

CoL are totally "misguided regarding their legal liability under the reservoirs act. (They have only 
registered one pond ass  reservoir in any event). 

It is completely contrary to the Heath governing legislation , that requires Cot, to retain its "wild" 
nature. 

It will cause totally unacceptable disruption and noise and loss of amenity and denial of access to 
the Heath or 2 years. 

It must contravene all Camden guidelines on amenity and open space. 

It must be refused. 

Alan Fox 15 Makepeace Ave London N6 GEL 


